
From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: 1/6/2014 3:07:10 PM
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Cc: Myers, Richard A. (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov); Kahlon, Gurbux

(gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E's Advice 3444-G/4342-E (CPUC)

Laura, thanks for the “heads-up.”

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 3:05 PM 
To: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Cc: Kahlon, Gurbux
Subject: FW: PG&E's Advice 3444-G/4342-E (CPUC)

Eugene (and Gurbux!)

Wanted to alert you to this request for a short-turn around on an Advice Letter that would 
continue bill relief for the remaining customers directly affected by the San Bruno accident. 
It’s now about 13 customers.

We don’t expect any protests, as there haven’t been any previously.

I don’t know who on your team will get this, but Eugene has been involved in the past.

You will undoubtedly let us know if you have questions.

Thanks very much.

Laura

From: PG&E Tariffs
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 3:01 PM
To: Como, Joe; Dowd, Karen; EDTariffUnit; Lafrenz, Don; Pocta, Mark
Cc: 'mp1@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'fer@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'mf1@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'cap@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'cjs@cpuc.ca.gov'; 
'pac@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'ejh@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'frl@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'joc@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'mtoney@turn.org' 
Subject: PG&E's Advice 3444-G/4342-E (CPUC)
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On Monday, January 6, 2014, Pacific Gas and Electric Company submitted 
Advice Letter 3444-G/4342-E to the Commission:

Request for One-Year Extension to Pacific Gas and Electric Company's Bill 
Relief Program for Customers Affected by the San Bruno Accident

PGE Tariffs 
Fax: (415) 973-7226
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